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January 19, 2024 
 
Thank you to all the family members who joined us during the two nights of Winter 
Concerts for our grade 2-5 students. This celebration of learning was truly a joy to 
witness, and our students were so excited to share their talents and gifts with all 
family members.  A huge MERCI to M. Adams and Mme Nowostawski for their 
dedication and passion for the celebration of Music and the Performing Arts. 
 
 
KFC Lunch with Healthy Hunger- 
If you ordered KFC lunch for your student, do not pack their lunch on the following 
days: 
 
Monday- January 22nd- Grades 2 and 8 
Tuesday- January 23rd- Grades 3 and 7 
Wednesday- January 24th- Grades 4 and 5 
Thursday, January 25th- Grade 6 
 
P.S. We have Pizza hot lunch for next month
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I LOVE THE READ- JANUARY 
 
We celebrate reading every day at ERP; however, we are doing some special 
activities to continue the love of reading. 
 
January 23 — Lire sous les étoiles (Gym read-in) and Pyjama Day.  
 
February 1 — Dress-Up like a book character day (no violent characters or 
weapons for props). 
There will be contests, games, and we will end the month with a Book Tasting set 
up in the library. 

How To Teach Kindness This Valentine's Day  

We love the cards, candy, and crafts, but are we overlooking something 
exceptional? What better way to celebrate the holiday of love than celebrating 
kindness! Valentine's day is a terrific way to teach kindness in the classroom. Let's 
embrace the value of being kind and go beyond the cards to show love to one 
another. We are asking all families to save money by not purchasing cards, candy 
or treats. At École Regent Park, we will be celebrating Love and Kindness on 
February 14th. Students will be engaged in morning meetings to discuss kindness 
and what it means to be a friend. Through picture books and activities, they will 
collaborate on how to create a kinder school community. Each student will be 
coming home with a craft that either they or a friend has made for them. 
Thank you for your continued support as we strive to ensure equity, inclusion, and 
excellence at ERP. 

 
PAC meeting- 
 
On behalf of the Parent Advisory Council, we wish to invite you to our meeting on 
January 23rd at 6:30 p.m.  via Microsoft TEAMS. Please join us if you wish to know 
more about upcoming events and how to further support our students and school 
community.  
 
PAC meeting - Jan. 23rd at 6:30 p.m. 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_ZjU5MDZiNmUtZmM0OC00MjA1LTk0NWEtYjY1NGFkYTc3OTA3%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%252291d5f8ae-0b3d-4692-8c5c-88fb7118d647%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%2522988bf34f-3e74-4841-9367-e4e5fa2424af%2522%257d&data=05%7C02%7Clgrande%40retsd.mb.ca%7Cff897f42cd474e1dbba208dc17b68058%7C91d5f8ae0b3d46928c5c88fb7118d647%7C0%7C0%7C638411319814670893%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OEaMzZn9%2B8bUWuBWY1iPigz858HResdQDkM5Yl%2FjBow%3D&reserved=0
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Grade 8 Asessippi Information Evening: 
 
Just a reminder that a mandatory meeting for parents-guardians for all students 
attending the Grade 8 ski trip will be held on Thursday, Feb. 1st at 6:00 p.m. 
 
No School on Friday, February 2nd! 
 
 
Have a wonderful long weekend and please enjoy the Artwork from our students! 
  

       

 
 


